
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: "e.david.anderson@gmail.com"
Subject: SX-20-00002 - Anderson - Exemption Letter
Date: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 4:16:54 PM
Attachments: SX-20-00002 Anderson - Exemption Letter 9-16-20.pdf

Good afternoon,
 
Attached please find correspondence in regards to the Shoreline Exemption application SX-20-
00002.  A hard copy of the letter will be mailed out.  Please contact me directly with any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start" reopening plan, Kittitas
County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited capacity. At
this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time I will do my
best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
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